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MEMO 
 

TO:  Mayor Hahs and Members of the Board of Aldermen 

FROM: Janet Sanders, Building & Planning Manager 

DATE: December 28, 2022 

SUBJECT: Deed of Dedication for East Monroe Street Right-of-Way 

The next two ordinances on the agenda are regarding the remaining sliver of 
property on East Monroe Street that was not sold to Gearheads and is not 
officially street right-of-way. 

In order to prevent it from being a sliver parcel, it needs to be dedicated as 
part of the Monroe Street right-of-way.  The first ordinance authorizes the 
mayor to sign the deed of dedication on behalf of the city who is the property 
owner.  The second ordinance accepts the deed of dedication so that it may 
be recorded and become right-of-way. 

As always, if you have questions, please contact me at 243-2300 or 
jsanders@jacksonmo.org. 

 

 


